
CITY OF LEXINGTON
WORKSHOP MINUTES
Thursday, November 16, 2017 
Immediately following Council meeting
City Hall
                 			


1.  Call to Order:	Mayor Kurth

Vice Mayor Hughes called to order the workshop for November 16, 2017 at 7:35 p.m.  Councilmember’s present: Devries, Harris, and  Murphy.  Excused Absence:  Mayor Kurth.  Also Present: Bill Petracek, City Administrator; Kurt Glaser, City Attorney; Chris Galiov, Finance Director; Steve Winter, City Engineer; Allan Kimber, Resident; Pat Zeitner, Quad Press.  


2.  Roll Call:		DeVries – Hughes – Harris - Murphy

3.  Discussion Items:

A. Discuss Alan Kimber driveway 3565 Restwood Road

Allan Kimber, 3565 Restwood Road, approached the City Council and explained his issues with his new driveway following the reconstruction of Restwood Road.  He stated that the curbing in front of his driveway is difficult to drive his vehicle over to enter his driveway.  Discussion ensued. 

Steve Winter explained that the surmountable curb is a city standard on new reconstruction of City streets.  Petracek explained that it would open up an assortment of problems if the City considered making changes to Mr. Kimber’s driveway and paying for it.  Discussion ensued.

Mr. Winter stated he would involve Mr. Kimber and get a quote from the contractor when they come in the spring to repair a section of cracked curb.  He stated that it would be cheaper for the homeowner to have it done that way.  

B. Discuss North Metro Mayor’s Association involvement

Petracek explained that the Mayor wanted to table this item until the December workshop.  


4.  Staff Input

No staff input.

5.  Council Input

No Council input. 

6.  Adjourn

[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting adjourned at 8:01 p.m.  


